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I 1db Anna Maria

1 fully support your letter and recommendations about the Dre\vlo Development at 661—667
Talbot Street.

Especiall these points:

1) An Environmental Impact Stcicly on using the green space slope behind theses addresses is
crucial to proper modern urban planning.

2) A mixture oil and two bedroom apartments should be incttided in the building permit
appro al pt’ocess. including some geared to income apartments as this is reflective ot’the
surrounding community. Drewbo can still make a proflt.

In my opinion this developer. I)rewlo. can wait a little longer to start this building project. It is

the shared opinion of many in the City of London that Drewlo has already been patient enough to
let a heritage property deteriorate to the point where it had to be demolished. thereby making the
property available to he developed to suit its purpose. We call it “Demolation by Neglect
Strateg
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